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Notice of Motion 

Keeping the 505 Dundas Moving Through Chinatown: 
Support for Temporary Adjustments to Parking Regulations 
on Dundas Street West 
Moved by: Commissioner Dianne Saxe 

Seconded by: Commissioner Julie Osborne 

Summary  

From June to late 2024, there will be a bus replacement of the 510 Spadina streetcar for 
overhead upgrades along Spadina Avenue and construction at the streetcar loop at 
Spadina Station. In order to best support customers during construction, the TTC 
wishes to enhance alternate routes for customer movement to and through the 
Chinatown neighbourhood. One key alternate route is the 505 Dundas streetcar. 
Unfortunately, this streetcar is frequently delayed by acute traffic congestion between 
Spadina Avenue and McCaul Street. To improve timeliness and reliability of the 505 
Dundas streetcar service through Chinatown during the 510 Spadina closure, at its 
meeting on May 7, 2024, the Toronto and East York Community Council considered 
item TE13.42 - Keeping Dundas Street Streetcar Moving Through Chinatown: 
Temporary Adjustments to Parking Regulations on Dundas Street West and adopted 
the following: 
 
That the Toronto and East York Community Council: 
  
1. Forward the Item to City Council without recommendation. 

 
2. Request the General Manager, Transportation Services to report directly to the May 

22, 2024 meeting of City Council on recommended temporary parking, loading and 
traffic amendments on Dundas Street West that would support timely and reliable 
streetcar service on Dundas Street West between Spadina Avenue and McCaul 
Street during construction at Spadina Station. 

 
This motion seeks TTC Board support of temporary parking, loading and traffic 
amendments on Dundas Street West, as may be recommended to City Council by the 
General Manager, Transportation Services. 
  

https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2024.TE13.42
https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2024.TE13.42
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Recommendation 

That the TTC Board:  
 
1. Support TE13.42 and any resultant temporary parking, loading and traffic 

amendments on Dundas Street West that support streetcar service on Dundas 
Street West between Spadina Avenue and McCaul Street during construction at 
Spadina Station. 
 

Date: May 13, 2024 


